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Holding Fast Oct 21 2021 In Holding Fast the stresses faced by caregiving organizations are identified and appropriate strategies for
tackling these to create a resilient, effective organization are discussed.
Managing Stress: Skills for Self-Care, Personal Resiliency and Work-Life Balance in a Rapidly Changing World Jun 04 2020 Updated to
provide a modern look at the daily stessors evolving in our ever changing society, Managing Stress: Skills for Self-Care, Personal
Resiliency and Work-Life Balance in a Rapidly Changing World, Tenth Edition provides a comprehensive approach to stress management,
honoring the balance and harmony of the mind, body, spirit, and emotions. Referred to as the “authority on stress management” by students
and professionals, this book equips readers with the tools needed to identify and manage stress while also coaching on how to strive for
health and balance in these changing times. The holistic approach taken by internationally acclaimed lecturer and author Brian Luke Seaward
gently guides the reader to greater levels of mental, emotional, physical, and spiritual well-being by emphasizing the importance of the
mind-body-spirit connection.
Practicing Rights Nov 09 2020 Social work Codes of Ethics of professional organizations around the world appeal to the concept of people
having ‘rights’ that social workers need to respect and advocate for. However, it isn’t always clear how social workers can actually
incorporate human rights-based approaches in their practice, whether domestic or international. This book fills this gap by advancing
rights-based approaches to social work. The first part gives an overview of the relationship between human rights and social work, and
outlines a model for how rights-based approaches can be integrated into social work practice. The second part introduces the rights-based
framework across five mainstream areas of practice – poverty, child welfare, older adults, health, and mental health. Each of these
substantive chapters: introduces the area of practice and traditional social welfare interventions associated with it outlines relevant
human rights frameworks explores case studies showcasing rights-based approaches presents practical implications for implementing rightsbased social work practice. The book ends with a discussion of the limitations and criticisms of rights-based approaches and lays out some
future directions for practice. This accessible text is designed for all those interested in learning how to introduce human rights-based
interventions into their practice. It will be of particular use to social work students taking direct practice, macro practice, social
policy, international social work and human rights courses as part of their program.
Statistics for Social Workers Oct 28 2019 Statistics for Social Workers: Essential Concepts provides students with a reader friendly
introduction to statistics and an engaging exploration of how statistics can enrich their future social work practice. The text is
practical and conceptual in nature, focusing less on mathematical computation and more on the general information and skill sets that will
prove beneficial in professional work. The text demonstrates how statistics can help students understand relevant social issues and obtain
insights to their clients' problems by looking at data. Readers learn statistics can bring to light trends and needs in their communities,
provide them with information they can use in funding applications, aid in their own development of client and staff reports, and enhance
their overall practice. Dedicated chapters cover ethical considerations, measures of central tendency, normal distribution, inferential
statistics, hypothesis testing, correlation, selecting the appropriate statistical test, and more. Throughout the text, excerpts from realworld studies, review problems for students, and potential assignments facilitate deep learning and practical application. Designed to
demystify statistics for students and help them develop into evidence-based practitioners, Statistics for Social Workers is an ideal
resource for social work students.
Program Evaluation: An Introduction to an Evidence-Based Approach Apr 02 2020 Praised by instructors and students alike, PROGRAM
EVALUATION, 6th Edition helps your students evaluate services and programs that they will encounter in their professional practice. In the
process of learning evaluation techniques and skills, students will become proficient at critically analyzing evaluation studies conducted
by others. The authors present and simplify all the essentials needed for a critical appreciation of evaluation issues and methodology. The
text's clear writing style and clear presentation of concepts, as well as its hands-on and applied focus, guide students on how to gather
evidence and demonstrate that their interventions and programs are effective in improving clients' lives. This edition's up-to-date
coverage includes a greater number of references to current literature, emphasizing that consulting the literature is an important step in
recognizing, developing, and evaluating evidence-based practice or research-informed practice. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Key Concepts and Theory in Social Work Mar 14 2021 Social work is a discipline committed to social justice and human rights, and to
improving the well-being of individuals, families, communities and societies. But the world is changing, with environmental disasters, an
increase in violent conflict and the aftermath of the Global Financial Crisis impacting negatively on human and ecological well-being.
Social workers are often working at the forefront of these and other challenging situations, and they must apply knowledge and skills to
their practice in a thoughtful and ethical way. What kind of knowledge and skills will social workers need to succeed in this
intellectually and emotionally demanding job? Broad-ranging in scope and depth, this highly readable text introduces readers to the key
concepts in social work – such as empathy, reflective practice and notions of risk – and provides both a focus on the theory and research
literature that informs each one, and an examination of how each will aid practitioners in their day-to-day work. With the help of engaging
practice examples that contextualize the topics under discussion, the book also draws on ideas and literature from other disciplines –
including philosophy, sociology and psychology – in order to promote the open-mindedness and depth of understanding required for practice
with people from all walks of life. An accessible text that brings all of the major social work concepts together in one place, Key
Concepts and Theory in Social Work is an essential book for students and practitioners alike.
Integrated Environmental Modelling to Solve Real World Problems May 04 2020 The discipline of Integrated Environmental Modelling (IEM) has
developed in order to solve complex environmental problems, for example understanding the impacts of climate change on the physical
environment. IEM provides methods to fuse or link models together, this in turn requires facilities to make models discoverable and also to
make the outputs of modelling easily visualized. The vision and challenges for IEM going forward are summarized by leading proponents.
Several case studies describe the application of model fusion to a range of real-world problems including integrating groundwater and
recharge models within the UK Environment Agency, and the development of ‘catastrophe’ models to predict better the impact of natural
hazards. Communicating modelling results to end users who are often not specialist modellers is also an emerging area of research addressed
within the volume. Also included are papers that highlight current developments of the technology platforms underpinning model fusion.
The Cambridge Companion to Philo Mar 02 2020 Presents an account of Philo of Alexandria, who is an essential source for the study of the
Judaism of the turn of the eras, the rise of Christianity, and the history of Greek philosophy.
An Introduction to Quality Assurance in Health Care May 16 2021 Avedis Donabedian's name is synonymous with quality of medical care. He

unraveled the mystery behind the concept by defining it in clear operational terms and provided detailed blueprints for both its
measurement(known as quality assessment) and its improvement(known as quality assurance). Many before him claimed that quality couldn't be
defined in concrete objective terms. He demonstrated that quality is an attribte of a system which he called structure, a set of organized
activities whihc he called process, and an outcome which results from both. In this book Donabedian tells the full story of quality
assessment and assurance in simple, clear terms. He defines the meaning of quality, explicates its components, and provides clear and
systematic guides to its assessment and enhancement. His style is lucid, succinct, systematic and yet personal, almost conversational.
Theoretical Perspectives for Direct Social Work Practice Dec 11 2020 Praise for the first edition "Finally, a social work practice text
that makes a difference! This is the book that you have wished for but could never find. Although similar to texts that cover a range of
practice theories and approaches to clinical practice, this book clearly has a social work frame of reference and a social work identity."
--Gayla Rogers, Dean of the Faculty of Social Work, University of Calgary The major focus of this second edition is the same; to provide an
overview of theories, models, and therapies for direct social work practice, including systems theory, attachment theory, cognitivebehavioral theory, narrative therapy, solution-focused therapy, the crisis intervention model, and many more. However, this popular
textbook goes beyond a mere survey of such theories. It also provides a framework for integrating the use of each theory with central
social work principles and values, as well as with the artistic elements of practice. This second edition has been fully updated and
revised to include: A new chapter on Relational Theory, and newly-rewritten chapters by new authors on Cognitive-Behavioral Theory,
Existential Theory, and Wraparound Services New critique of the Empirically Supported Treatment (EST) movement Updated information on the
movement toward eclecticism in counseling and psychotherapy A refined conceptualization of the editors' generalist-eclectic approach
A Practical Guide to Program Evaluation Planning Aug 19 2021 This book guides evaluators in planning a comprehensive, yet practical,
program evaluation—from start to design—within any context, in an accessible manner.
Program Evaluation Aug 31 2022 Well-known in the field, Royse and Thyer present and simplify all the essentials needed for a critical
appreciation of evaluation issues and methodology. From this text, students will learn how to gather evidence and demonstrate that their
interventions and programs are effective in improving clients' lives. This text is known for its student-friendly writing style and clear
presentation of concepts, as well as its hands-on and applied focus.
Policy Analysis for Social Workers Feb 10 2021 Policy Analysis for Social Workers offers a comprehensive, step-by-step guide to
understanding the process of policy development and analysis for effective advocacy. This user-friendly model helps students get excited
about understanding policy as a product, a process, and as performance—a unique “3-P” approach to policy analysis as competing texts often
just focus on one of these areas. Author Richard K Caputo efficiently teaches the purpose of policy and its relation to social work values,
discusses the field of policy studies and the various kinds of analysis, and highlights the necessary criteria (effectiveness, efficiency,
equity, political feasibility, social acceptability, administrative, and technical feasibility) for evaluating public policy.
Program Evaluation Dec 23 2021 Praised by instructors and students alike, PROGRAM EVALUATION: AN INTRODUCTION helps your students evaluate
services and programs using scientifically credible research tools. In the process of learning these evaluation techniques and skills, they
will also become proficient at critically analyzing evaluation studies conducted by others. The authors present and simplify all the
essentials needed for a critical appreciation of evaluation issues and methodology. From this text, students will learn how to gather
evidence and demonstrate that their interventions and programs are effective in improving clients' lives. This text is known for its
student-friendly writing style and clear presentation of concepts, as well as its hands-on and applied focus.
Field Instruction Jun 16 2021 ALERT: Before you purchase, check with your instructor or review your course syllabus to ensure that you
select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products exist for each title, including customized versions for
individual schools, and registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may need a CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register
for and use Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products. Packages Access codes for Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not be included when
purchasing or renting from companies other than Pearson; check with the seller before completing your purchase. Used or rental books If you
rent or purchase a used book with an access code, the access code may have been redeemed previously and you may have to purchase a new
access code. Access codes Access codes that are purchased from sellers other than Pearson carry a higher risk of being either the wrong
ISBN or a previously redeemed code. Check with the seller prior to purchase. -- A field manual organized around 100+ of the most common
questions students ask in their field placements. This book is part of the Connecting Core Competencies Series. This series helps students
understand and master CSWE's core competencies with a variety of pedagogy highlighted competency content and critical thinking questions
for the competencies throughout. For those beginning their first social work field experience, Field Instruction: A Guide for Social Work
Students addresses the most common questions, concerns, and problems students encounter and provides them with essential information for
completing the field experience successfully. Field Instruction: A Guide for Social Work Students is structured so that "early" questions
about preparing for the first interview are presented ahead of more complicated issues such as resolving ethical dilemmas. This edition
provides instructors with already designed exercises that they can select and tailor to students' specific learning needs. These exercises
are designed to promote involvement with the content of the text and to develop critical thinking and self-reflection. Teaching & Learning
Experience Personalize Learning -- MySocialWorkLab delivers proven results in helping students succeed, provides engaging experiences that
personalize learning, and comes from a trusted partner with educational expertise and a deep commitment to helping students and instructors
achieve their goals. Improve Critical Thinking -- Exercises within the text promote critical thinking and critical thinking questions tied
to CSWE's core competencies are included throughout (in margins). Engage Students -- Case examples and questions prepare students for the
field. Exercises help students work through questions they have. Videos and cases in MySocialWorkLab engage students and help them apply
theory to practice. Explore Current Issues -- Inclusion of contemporary topics, such as safety, child abuse, diversity, legal issues, and
stress. Apply CSWE Core Competencies -- Integrates the 2008 CSWE EPAS throughout -- highlights competencies and practice behaviors and
includes expensive pedagogy. MySocialWorkLab adds value with core competency videos and hundreds of competency-based questions. Support
Instructors -- AnInstructor's Manual and MySocialWorkLab with Pearson eText are included in the outstanding supplements package. Note:
MySocialWorkLab does not come automatically packaged with this text. To purchase MySocialWorkLab, please visit: www.mysocialworklab.com or
you can purchase a valuepack of the text + MySocialWorkLab (at no additional cost). VP: 0205042481
Handbook for Public Health Social Work Sep 19 2021 Print+CourseSmart
Needs Assessment Jul 30 2022 This text features discussions on emerging technologies in the field of needs assessment as well as abundant
social work case examples. It covers one of the most essential kinds of research for social work management.
Quantitative Ethnography Sep 07 2020 How can we make sense of make sense of the deluge of information in the digital age? The new science
of Quantitative Ethnography dissolves the boundaries between quantitative and qualitative research to give researchers tools for studying
the human side of big data: to understand not just what data says, but what it tells us about the people who created it. Thoughtful,
literate, and humane, Quantitative Ethnography integrates data-mining, discourse analysis, psychology, statistics, and ethnography into a
brand-new science for understanding what people do and why they do it. Packed with anecdotes, stories, and clear explanations of complex
ideas, Quantitative Ethnography is an engaging introduction to research methods for students, an introduction to data science for
qualitative researchers, and an introduction to the humanities for statisticians--but also a compelling philosophical and intellectual
journey for anyone who wants to understand learning, culture and behavior in the age of big data.
Emotional Abuse of Children Jan 24 2022 Children and Emotional Abuse is a research-informed learning resource for students in social work
about the dynamics and consequences of psychological abuse—especially as it occurs in dysfunctional families and affects children and
adolescents. Emotional abuse is still not widely understood or recognized. Helping professionals need to recognize emotional abuse,
understand the damage it does, the theories that account for it, and be prepared to help children and families where the abuse often occurs
along with physical and sexual abuse. This text will draw upon current peer-reviewed literature and evidence-based studies and summarize
essential information to prepare students for careers in helping professions. Each chapter will also contain brief vignettes to illustrate
some of the key points. This book is for courses in child welfare and child abuse/neglect, as well as other social work courses that focus
on children.
Social Work Treatment Nov 29 2019 First published in 1974, Social Work Treatment remains the most popular and trusted compendium of
theories available to social work students and practitioners. It explores the full range of theoretical approaches that drive social work
treatment and knowledge development, from psychoanalysis to crisis intervention. This treasure trove of practice knowledge equips
professionals with a broad array of theoretical approaches, each of which shine a spotlight on a different aspect of the human condition.
Emphasizing the importance of a broad-based theoretical approach to practice, it helps the reader avoid the pitfalls of becoming overly
identified with a narrow focus that limits their understanding of clients and their contexts. This sweeping overview of the field untangles
the increasingly complex problems, ideologies, and value sets that define contemporary social work practice. The result is an essential Ato-Z reference that charts the full range of theoretical approaches available to social workers regardless of their setting or specialty.
The Changing Face of Health Care Social Work, Fourth Edition Aug 07 2020 This practical guide provides the knowledge and skills social
workers need when navigating the complex health care environment, while having to continuously adapt to change. Substantially revised and
updated, the fourth edition delivers a wealth of new information reflecting the rapidly evolving health care landscape. Full of practice-

oriented advice, it encompasses all aspects of professional health care social work in the U.S. health care system, across all key
settings. Throughout the fourth edition there is a strong emphasis on the importance of developing best practices that are evidence-based,
culturally-sensitive, supportive, and ethically accountable. The book is also a call to action for social workers, who must not only be
therapeutically effective but also professionally competitive with other health care providers offering similar services. Each chapter
contains professional profiles in diverse practice areas along with a glossary, reflective questions, and relevant websites. New to the
Fourth Edition: Major updates on all recent changes in health care practice and the ACA and the role of the health care social worker,
including an increased emphasis on the role of social justice Updated information related to the NASW Code of Ethics, including use of
technology and evaluation Increased emphasis on Evidence-Based Practice throughout Updated with the different roles of social workers,
including medical social work in the military, VA hospitals and clinics, and advocacy for those who are serving or have served New sections
on behavioral health and integrative practice, telehealth, Institutional Review Boards (IRBs), social work practice in emergency
departments, and home health, intimate partner/domestic violence, mandated reporting, and duty to protect/duty to warn Major changes to
health and mental health assessment, including updated DSM5 and WHO assessments Examining ethical dilemmas, including vaccinations and new
sections on pain and spirituality Completely rewritten content on prevention, health, and wellness coaching Key Features: Encompasses all
aspects of professional health care social work in the U.S. health care system, across key settings and patient populations Highlights the
need for more organizational and leadership knowledge Provides tools for adapting to all major changes in health care with updated roles
and functions Includes a wealth of advice through professional profiles Includes an Instructor’s Manual with sample syllabus, courserelated CSWE accreditation suggestions, classroom activities and a test bank
Research Methods in Social Work Apr 26 2022 Research Methods in Social Work helps students develop evidence-based practice by involving
them in the process of research methodology. An innovative storytelling approach follows two students engaged in internships who go through
the steps and tasks required to design a program and evaluate it in their practicum. Readers can see how realistic decisions arise in
planning research and the activities necessary to support and conduct a research effort. Students learn the importance of comparison group
designs, operationalizing variables, the use of valid and reliable measurements, and how these can affect the obtained results. Specific
topics include research ethics, developing questionnaires and instruments, techniques for selecting client and community samples, and
evaluating one's practice with single system designs. This edition features a new focus on understanding the statistical procedures,
symbols, and findings commonly found in research publications. Instructor and student friendly, it contains self-review questions as well
as potential assignments. Research Methods in Social Work prepares students to successfully consume social work research and lays the
foundation for those who may want to create research during their academic and professional careers. For a look at the specific features
and benefits of Research Methods in Social Work, visit cognella.com/research-methods-in-social-work-features-and-benefits.
How to Use SPSS® Sep 27 2019 How to Use SPSS® is designed with the novice computer user in mind and for people who have no previous
experience of using SPSS. Each chapter is divided into short sections that describe the statistic being used, important underlying
assumptions, and how to interpret the results and express them in a research report. The book begins with the basics, such as starting
SPSS, defining variables, and entering and saving data. It covers all major statistical techniques typically taught in beginning statistics
classes, such as descriptive statistics, graphing data, prediction and association, parametric inferential statistics, nonparametric
inferential statistics and statistics for test construction. More than 250 screenshots (including sample output) throughout the book show
students exactly what to expect as they follow along using SPSS. The book includes a glossary of statistical terms and practice exercises.
A complete set of online resources including video tutorials and output files for students, and PowerPoint slides and test bank questions
for instructors, make How to Use SPSS® the definitive, field-tested resource for learning SPSS. New to this edition: Fully updated to SPSS
24 and IBM SPSS Statistics Cloud New chapter on ANOVA New material on inter-rater reliability New material on syntax Additional coverage of
data entry and management
Program Evaluation: An Introduction to an Evidence-Based Approach Oct 01 2022 Praised by instructors and students alike, PROGRAM
EVALUATION, 6th Edition helps your students evaluate services and programs that they will encounter in their professional practice. In the
process of learning evaluation techniques and skills, students will become proficient at critically analyzing evaluation studies conducted
by others. The authors present and simplify all the essentials needed for a critical appreciation of evaluation issues and methodology. The
text's clear writing style and clear presentation of concepts, as well as its hands-on and applied focus, guide students on how to gather
evidence and demonstrate that their interventions and programs are effective in improving clients' lives. This edition's up-to-date
coverage includes a greater number of references to current literature, emphasizing that consulting the literature is an important step in
recognizing, developing, and evaluating evidence-based practice or research-informed practice. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Spurious Texts of Philo of Alexandria Jul 18 2021 A study of the Greek texts (ranging from brief lines in florilegia to complete
books) which have been incorrectly ascribed to Philo of Alexandria. Analysis of the sources of these texts (especially the catenae and
florilegia), and the correct identifications of many texts, often for the first time.
Child Welfare and Child Protection Mar 26 2022 Child Welfare and Child Protection: An Introduction prepares future child welfare
professionals to tackle the complex and challenging work associated with responding to child maltreatment. Developed by a former child
protection professional and a social work scholar, this book draws upon current research and features cases that simulate those child
welfare professionals are likely to encounter in the field. After an historical examination of the evolution of child protec
School Social Work Jul 26 2019 "The 9th edition of School Social Work: Practice, Policy and Research marks the further development of
school social work as a social work specialization, as well as this venerable textbook itself. American school social work is well into its
second century now, and despite ever-present concerns about limited resources, budgets, and school social worker: student ratios, school
social work continues to grow, both in the U.S. and internationally. Throughout the U.S. and globally, school social work is becoming
increasingly essential to the educational process as families and communities strive to make schools safe and inclusive places for children
to learn, to grow, and to flourish. This 9th edition strives to reflect how school social work practice in the third decade of the 21st
century effectively impacts academic, behavioral, and social outcomes for youth and the school communities they serve"-Foundations of Social Work Research Jan 30 2020 This open educational resource is currently in development. Please be aware that there
might be updates throughout the semester as we continue adding and editing content, testing for accessibility, and incorporating feedback
from pilot semester(s). If you need an accessibility accommodation or have questions about the use of this text, please contact OER
services at pressbooks@uta.eduAs an introductory textbook for social work students studying research methods, this book covers various
aspects of quantitative or qualitative research design. This text is currently in the pilot stage Fall 2019 with an anticipated publication
date of January 2020. We recommend that you use the Chrome web browser at this time. Please be aware that there might be some cosmetic
tweaks throughout the semester as we continue testing for browser support, accessibility, and export types.
The SAGES / ERAS® Society Manual of Enhanced Recovery Programs for Gastrointestinal Surgery Jun 24 2019 This volume presents a
comprehensive, up to date and practical approach to creating an ERAS program for GI surgery. The first sections review the evidence
underlying individual elements of ERAS, including evidence from laparoscopic procedures when available or pointing to evidence gaps where
more research is required. These are written by experts in the field, including surgeons, anesthesiologists, nurses, and physiotherapists.
The format is in the style of a narrative review, with narrative evidence review, and concluding with a table with “take home messages” and
3-5 key references for readers interested in more depth in each topic. Each chapter also addresses management of common complications and
patient selection or exceptions. Subsequent chapters address practical concerns, including creation of a pathway team, project management
and engaging administration. Experts contribute real-world examples of their pathways for a variety of procedures, including colorectal
surgery, bariatric surgery, upper GI and hepatobiliary surgery, enabling the user to have a starting point for creating their own programs.
The SAGES Manual of Enhanced Recovery Programs for Gastrointestinal Surgery will be of great value to fully trained surgeons,
anesthesiologists, nurses and administrators interested in initiating an ERAS program.
Outlines and Highlights for Program Evaluation Nov 02 2022 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all of the testable terms, concepts,
persons, places, and events from the textbook are included. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides give all of the outlines, highlights,
notes, and quizzes for your textbook with optional online comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys:
9780495601661 .
Program evaluation : an introduction Feb 22 2022 Praised by instructors and students alike, PROGRAM EVALUATION: AN INTRODUCTION,
International Edition helps your students evaluate services and programs that they will encounter in their professional practice. In the
process of learning evaluation techniques and skills, students will become proficient at critically analyzing evaluation studies conducted
by others. The authors present and simplify all the essentials needed for a critical appreciation of evaluation issues and methodology. The
authors' clear writing style and clear presentation of concepts, as well as the text's hands-on and applied focus, will guide students on
how to gather evidence and demonstrate that their interventions and programs are effective in improving clients' lives.
Techniques in Organic Chemistry Jul 06 2020 "Compatible with standard taper miniscale, 14/10 standard taper microscale, Williamson
microscale. Supports guided inquiry"--Cover.

A History of World Agriculture Oct 09 2020 Only once we understand the long history of human efforts to draw sustenance from the land can
we grasp the nature of the crisis that faces humankind today, as hundreds of millions of people are faced with famine or flight from the
land. From Neolithic times through the earliest civilizations of the ancient Near East, in savannahs, river valleys and the terraces
created by the Incas in the Andean mountains, an increasing range of agricultural techniques have developed in response to very different
conditions. These developments are recounted in this book, with detailed attention to the ways in which plants, animals, soil, climate, and
society have interacted. Mazoyer and Roudart’s A History of World Agriculture is a path-breaking and panoramic work, beginning with the
emergence of agriculture after thousands of years in which human societies had depended on hunting and gathering, showing how agricultural
techniques developed in the different regions of the world, and how this extraordinary wealth of knowledge, tradition and natural variety
is endangered today by global capitialism, as it forces the unequal agrarian heritages of the world to conform to the norms of profit.
During the twentieth century, mechanization, motorization and specialization have brought to a halt the pattern of cultural and
environmental responses that characterized the global history of agriculture until then. Today a small number of corporations have the
capacity to impose the farming methods on the planet that they find most profitable. Mazoyer and Roudart propose an alternative global
strategy that can safegaurd the economies of the poor countries, reinvigorate the global economy, and create a livable future for mankind.
The Handbook of Social Work Research Methods Jan 12 2021 "In the field of social work, qualitative research is starting to gain more
prominence as are mixed methods and various issues regarding race, ethnicity and gender. These changes in the field are reflected and
updated in "The Handbook of Social Work Research Methods, Second Edition". This text contains meta analysis, designs to evaluate treatment
and provides the support to help students harness the power of the Internet. This handbook brings together leading scholars in research
methods in social work." --Book Jacket.
Research Methods in Social Work (Seventh Edition) Jun 28 2022 Research Methods in Social Work prepares social work students to think in
terms of evidence-based practice by involving them in relevant, contemporary studies demonstrating various aspects of research methodology.
The book uses an innovative story approach of two students engaged in internships who are asked to design a program and evaluate it in
their practicum, and uses this method to show how research decisions and activities take place in their day-to-day work. Readers learn how
research can inform them about the effectiveness of interventions, how data can influence policy, and how enhanced measurement of client
problems and program evaluation can influence the course of programs and agencies. Specific topics include ethical thinking and research,
developing questionnaires and instruments for action research, using Excel for single system research designs and statistical procedures,
and techniques for selecting client and community samples. Each chapter includes self-review questions to prompt reflection and anxiety
checks that help students assess their responses to what they are learning. Research Methods in Social Work successfully makes the case for
using research methods in social work practice, prepares students to be informed consumers of research, and gives them the tools to
evaluate their own practices and programs. David Royse is a professor in the College of Social Work at the University of Kentucky and
earned his Ph.D. in social work at Ohio State University. He has written extensively with his work appearing in publications such as Social
Work in Health Care, the Journal of Public Child Welfare, the Journal of Cancer Education, and many others. He is the author of five other
books for social workers including Program Evaluation: An Introduction to an Evidence-based Approach with Bruce Thyer and Deborah Padgett.
Field Instruction Nov 21 2021 Decades of combined practice and teaching experience imbue Royse, Dhooper, and Rompf with the requisite
skills, background, and sensitivity to provide field practicum students with essential information for completing their field experience
successfully. This accessible guide begins by addressing questions about partnering with social service agencies and preparing for the
first interview and then delves into the complex nature of social work, such as dealing with stress, managed care, noncompliant clients,
and legal and ethical issues. With the aim of helping students troubleshoot potential problems, the authors integrate classroom knowledge
and real-world settings by providing case examples, critical thinking questions, and exercises throughout the text. These outstanding
features augment students’ understanding of different aspects of social work, foster their skills development, and challenge them to think
about how they would react to real-life experiences in the field. End-of chapter practice tests gauge mastery of chapter content.
Counselling for Grief and Bereavement Apr 14 2021 `The authors have done their homework in reading and consulting with the prominent
literature, especially regarding children. All this effort gives the book a solid background foundation and makes it readable, and wellusable, for both lay counsellors and professional providers, and for all of us who are engaged in the delicate and rewarding endeavor of
Grief Therapy' - Naji Abi-Hashem, Clinical & Cultural Psychologist, Berkeley, California Praise for the First Edition: `The book provides
an absorbing and challenging journey through the possible process involved in bereavement work, and encourages one to think broadly about
how one can approach a bereaved person... this was a book I enjoyed reading very much, and which I found both theoretically sound and
practically helpful' - Bereavement Care (Cruse) Counselling for Grief and Bereavement, Second Edition is a bestselling, introductory guide
for professionals who work with people experiencing bereavement through death and other forms of loss. Focusing on practical assessment and
intervention strategies, Geraldine Humphrey and David Zimpfer guide readers through the essential theory and skills needed to work with
clients in a way which sensitively facilitates the process of grief, initiates healing and promotes a sense of growth. Setting out the
broad principles for practice, the authors go on to show how these can be applied in working with individuals, families and groups and in
relation to specific issues including chronic and life-threatening illnesses, palliative care and complicated grief. Carefully chosen case
examples illustrate the counselling process, while specific attention is paid throughout to ethical considerations and the possible need
for referral. This fully revised and updated Second Edition features a new chapter on working with children and adolescents: both from the
perspective of young people who are grieving losses and those who are receiving palliative care as patients. While focusing on the
practical, the book provides a firm theoretical base by explaining key concepts such as attachment, grief and resilience. Geraldine M.
Humphrey is Counsellor in the Department of Psychology at the North Canton Medical Foundation, specializing in death, illnesses, and nondeath and grief. David G. Zimpfer is former Director of the Cancer Center of Ohio.
Child Welfare and Child Protection May 28 2022 Child Welfare and Child Protection: An Introduction prepares future child welfare
professionals to tackle the complex and challenging work associated with responding to child maltreatment. Developed by a former child
protection professional and a social work scholar, this book draws upon current research and features cases that simulate those child
welfare professionals are likely to encounter in the field. After an historical examination of the evolution of child protection in the
United States, the book focuses on understanding the causes of child maltreatment and risk assessment. Readers are presented with a
compelling case and the opportunity to see how it develops over the course of three chapters that address the investigative process, the
delivery of ongoing services to assist families in addressing high-risk behaviors, and helping children achieve timely permanency when
returning home is not an option. Other chapters present foster parent and foster child perspectives, additional considerations for special
needs populations, and suggestions for working effectively on a child protection team. Every effort is made to prepare readers for the
stresses and strains associated with working in child protection, including a dedicated chapter on self-care. Featuring foundational and
critical information for future professionals, Child Welfare and Child Protection is well-suited for introductory undergraduate and
graduate courses. For a look at the specific features and benefits of Child Welfare and Child Protection, visit cognella.com/child-welfareand-child-protection-features-and-benefits. Learn more about how Child Welfare and Child Protection can support Title IV-E funded education
and training programs.
Program Evaluation Dec 31 2019 Need to make changes in your organization? Not sure how to go about it? A program evaluation makes a great
start! Program Evaluation: A Step-By Step Guide provides practical tips for developing and implementing your own evaluations! Whether you
want to improve an existing program, identify new program directions, or prove that you have met your stated goals, this book can help you
do that. You will learn how to: * Write compelling questions * Collect, organize and analyze data and * Report the results This practical
manual includes helpful tips to develop evaluations, tables illustrating evaluation approaches, evaluation planning and reporting templates
AND resources if you want more information.
Studies on the Text of the New Testament and Early Christianity Aug 26 2019 A collection of essays in honour of Prof. Michael Holmes. The
volume is arranged in two parts focusing on textual criticism and the Apostolic Fathers respectively.
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